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Having earlier this week secured the membership of Hill Head F.C. to the GFSFL for the 2020/21 
season, three more clubs have now confirmed their intent to sign up for the forthcoming season. In what 
many consider to be another statement of the GFSFL’s recent revitalisation, GR Osogovo F.C, Crofton 
Saints Reserves and Solent United F.C. have all declared their intent to join the GFSFL for the 2020/21 
season. 
 
GR Osogovo F.C, who share a name and kit with the Macedonian side GFK Osogovo, are partners 
with the charity Balls to Cancer. Crofton Saints, who have been with the GFSFL for a number of years, 
will be entering a reserve side made up mainly of former youth players from the Mid-Solent Youth 
League and Solent United F.C. are a group of friends returning from university who are keen to continue 
their football career in the GFSFL. 
 
All three sides will likely be facing each other during the course of the season where they are new to 
the GFSFL and the GSFSL Management Committee are absolutely delighted to welcome all three clubs 
and can’t wait to see them in action. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


